March 22, 1985
EDELMAN
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Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator, Region III

Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

799 Roosevelt Road

Clen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 5( 50-441
Stainless Cladding Inside
Containmen

rar Mr. Keppler:

1is letter 18 to provide additional information on our progress

rgarding the Suppression Pool Corrosion Monitoring System (SPCMS).

1

he system has been installed and is functional consistent
he commitments stated in our ) or of October 30, 1984,

‘ollection of preliminary data will be in progress through
art-up of Unit 1.

The monitoring plan is currently being finalized and will be

incorporated into plant procedures The procedures will be in
place by May 15, 1985,
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